
The newly formed Riverina Chapter of The Australian Goldwing Association is holding 
 its inaugural event and you are all invited to: 

 

‘The Not Quite Right Rally’ 

 

@ the Junee Tourist Park – Ph: 02 6924 1316 
Friday 8th & Saturday 9th September 2023. 

 
Book the Accommodation Now! 

 

A special rate of a 10% discount will apply if you mention you are part of the  
AGA Event that weekend. 

There are no holds on any accommodation so book in quick. 
 

What to expect? 
 A weekend with friends 
 Meet & Greet Friday night 
 Dinner Saturday night 
 Games, Raffles & Prizes – bring some cash 
 A ride Saturday to a lunch destination OR 
 Tourist options with directions supplied as 

Junee has much to explore 
§ A Chocolate & Liquorice Factory 
§ Train Round House 
§ Museums and 
§ Monte Christo, an alleged Haunted House 

 
A weekend of laughter, catching up, 
meeting old and making new friends.  

 
 

Registration forms will be available soon 
 

Looking forward to seeing you there.  
All roads lead to Junee… 
 


